Verifying Club E-Mails

Golden Seniors Softball Club uses Constant Contact to communicate via email with its
club members. Emails typically include current news such as when the next General
Membership meeting is, league status, and other club activities and/or relevant
information. The most recent Constant Contact email was sent on March 6, 2024.

Are you not receiving email notices from the Club? Have you fallen off the email list of
Club activities? Do you feel Out of the Loop? Then something is wrong, and the Club
needs to fix it.

The Club may very well have an incorrect email address for you. It is also possible you
have inadvertently unsubscribed your receipt of Email Blasts from the Club President.

If you have checked your inbox and spam folder and did not receive the email blast sent
on March 6, 2024 with the Subject Line: “The latest news for you”, please follow the
step-by-step instructions to get you added back on the email distribution list.

Step-by-Step Instructions:

1. Contact the Club's Player Agent, Dave Tanner, at (916) 216-1941 or by email at
davetannergri@yahoo.com to confirm the Club has your current and correct email
address.

2. The Club's Player Agent will update your email address and arrange for it to be
added to the Club's email distribution list.

3. If at some point in the past, you unsubscribed from the Club’s Constant Contact
email, The Constant Contact administrator will request you be reinstated to the list.
Constant Contact will email you to confirm your intent to be reinstated. You will need
to confirm your interest in being reinstated to the distribution list.

5. Once you confirm and reply with your interest to Constant Contact, your name and
email address will be reinstated to the distribution list.

Below is the latest email blast sent on March 6, 2024 with the Subject Line: “The
latest news for you”. |


mailto:davetannergri@yahoo.com

The second General Membership Meeting of 2024 will be held Monday March 11,
2024 at 7:00 pm at Rock and Brews 1600 Exposition Blvd Sacramento. The entry
driveway is off Ethan Way.

It is planned to update the membership on the current status of the Leagues and the
drafis. Some rule changes will also be presented. If you want to know the latest, please
attend the meeting.

The drafts for Leagues #1, #7 and #6 occurred on Saturday March 2nd at Rock and

Brews. League #1 drafted four teams of 14 players each while League #7 and #6 have six
teams. This was a great start for the new season.

The draft meetings for Leagues #2, #3, #4 and #5 will be held on March 21st at Rock and
Brews. Leagues 2 and & are still short a few players and the Club is hoping the extra time
will generate more candidates.

Tuesday night (L3) and Wednesday night (L4) Leagues are very short of players and the
Board is concerned. You may recall the Thursday night League was cancelled due to lack
of players sometime back. The Board does not want that to happen to L3 and L4.

If any Club member knows anyone who is thinking about applying or if you are recruiting a
new player for the Club, this is the time to get it done. The Club needs your help.

See you at the Membership meeting.

Dave Tanner, Intirim President
Golden Seniors Softball Club
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